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To whom it may concern, 

As a citizen of rural Oregon, I strongly oppose this bill and any measure that 

interferes with my water rights. I have already paid to dig and maintain my well. 

Those costs are not inexpensive.  I feel any interference by the state to meter the use 

of my water is nothing more than a money grab by an already unstable government. 

Thank you, 

Karen Dady 

Aurora OR 


